

29th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Parent Governor Vacancies

A letter was sent out last week about our 2 parent governor vacancies. Unfortunately, we have not been successful in filling these.

The main aim of the governing body is to improve the quality of education and to raise standards of achievement in Garfield.

As a parent governor you would be part of a team who work and support each other, meeting a minimum of twice a term.

I would ask you to please consider applying – the most important qualifications are an interest and commitment to education and children, enthusiasm, common sense and a willingness to learn new skills. Relevant training will be provided.

If you are interested, give your details to the school office by Monday, 9th October 2023.

It would be great to welcome you to the governing body team.

Yours sincerely

Headteacher